
 

 
 
2 December 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening in-person 
 
On Thursday, 12 December, we will host our in-person Year 11 Parents' Evening at 
Turves Green Boys' School between 4.00pm and 7.00pm.  
 
This event will involve you and your child meeting with individual subject teachers to 
discuss their academic progress. The meetings are focused and specific to subject 
areas, providing an opportunity to discuss your child’s strengths and areas for 
improvement. 
 
Please note that these meetings are not intended for discussing general pastoral 
issues. If you have any concerns regarding pastoral matters, please contact the 
school to arrange a separate meeting. 
 
To facilitate this, the school is using an online appointment booking system that 
allows you to choose suitable times for in-person meetings. The School Cloud 
platform enables you to book appointments with your child’s individual subject 
teachers, each lasting five minutes. Instructions and guidance for setting up your 
School Cloud account are attached to this letter. 
 
Appointment bookings will open at 4.00pm on Wednesday, 4 December 2024, and 
will close 24 hours before the event. 
 
We kindly request that you complete the Parent View questionnaire, which can be 
accessed via the link below: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hVh-
eMTdU0Wnv6udzkyo6pHwLm2Wxm5InQ0feVVmSZZUMENKOFNOMlYzQTRFQVF
TQ1ZWQ1RDSVZKRy4u 
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Yours faithfully 

    
Mr J Till   Mr T Walker 
Headteacher  Head of School 
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